MCKNIGHT VILLAGE CIVIC ASSOCIATION

April 2023 Newsletter



REC CLEAN-UP DAY

Saturday April 15th - 8 am to 3 pm

(Rain Date April 22nd)

Please be on the look-out for the Sign Up Genius to be posted on the website <u>www.mcknightvillage.org</u> and on our Facebook page.

It's never too late to join the MVCA!

As a MVCA member, you are part owner and your dues go towards the annual costs of maintaining the Rec area (taxes, water, dumpster, maintenance, etc). Members also get reduced rates on renting the Rec and reduced rates on community events.

Please consider adding your name to the list of owners!

You can pay your dues by visiting the website and using PayPal or printing the membership form and dropping it off to:

Ted & Ann Dillard at 164 Baker Drive.

Cost of annual dues: \$50.00

(after March 15th the cost goes up to \$55.00)

https://mcknightvillage.org/membership/



Playground Refurb

New equipment pieces will be installed in May.

We will be asking volunteers to help with the finishing touches.

Date to be announced soon!

Save the Dates

• Run 4 the Rec: Sunday June 5th

• Family Camp Out: Friday July 7th

• Yard Sale: Saturday July 15th

• Village Festival: Saturday August 26th

• Golf Outing: Date TBD

• **Bonfire Night:** Saturday October 28th

• Holiday Party: Date TBD

We are looking for helpers for the above events, please contact mcknightvillage@gmail.com

THANK YOU to our 2023 Members! 164 members (so far)!

The following streets are listed in order of membership participation

	Allen, Timothy & Julia Longnecker	Klein, John & Irene	Salopek, David & Tracilynn
Henderson Rd.	Bell, Brittany	Lowery, Michael & Pamela	Steudler, Paul & Joan
94%	Bradburn, Skip & Debbie	Maier, Joanne	Szvios, Brigette & Michael
	Carlson, Warren & Leah	Peet, Rodney	Viega, Charles & Amanda
#1 Place again!	Gardner, Fred & Peg	Quinton, Richard & Patricia	
TO THE INC.	Karellas, Nicholas & Jeannette	Reges, Anna Julia	
	Buczkowski, David	Mascari, Rose Marie (Rev Trust)	Robb, Keith
Gardner Pl.	Duquette, Shawn & Ted	Miller, Luke & Christy	Travers, Bruce & Robyn
78%	Hares, Lamia	Morrisey, Dean & Jacqueline	Watson, Aaron & Ashley Chu
	Heusey, Robert	Newara, Mark & Melissa Clark	
Brandon Ct.	Butler, Stephen & Lisa Lenore	Goetz, Charles & Dorothy	Shifter, Jeffrey & Adrianne
77.8%	Ceraminaro, Dominick & Kacey	Gruber, Thomas & Joanne	
	Deasy, Thomas & Christina	Hill, Mitchell & Cori	
	Burkovich, Craig & Irene	Luckett, Rebecca & Chauncey	Rogers, Ted & Andrea
Tillotson Cir.	Buttenfield, Paul & Elaine	Miller, Ruth Ann	Shevchenko, Karina & Vitali
77.3%	Coda, Jackie & Gil	O'Leary, Ann	Stewart, Ronald
	Currieri, Vincent	Okonski, Justin & Janet	Strauss, Mark & Beth
Up two spots from last year!	Janeda, Suzanne & Barbara	Perry, Thomas & Donna	Sucha, John & Debbie
Way to go!	Kummer, Michael & Carol	Peterson, John	
	Beard, Paul & Carol	Herman, Russell & Kimberly	Sartain, Noelle & Quinten, John
	Borne, Jason & Tracy	Hursen, Thomas & Martha	Signorella, Troy & Amie
	Bratetich, Stephen & Louise	Lord, James & Kimberly	Stokan, Adele & Leslie
Nichols Rd	Burtnett, Rich & Betty	Mazza, Ronald & Elaine	Suto, Lynn & Timothy
61%	Dalton, Jason & Gulzat	McKay, Thomas & Regina	Valeriano, Alan & Kimberly
	Dolan, Daniel & Stacy	Moffa, Guy & Judith	Watson, Bernard & Linda
	Foltyn, Leon & Lisa	O'Brien, Erin & Filer, Brian	Weckley, Nancy
	Galbraith, John & Mary Beth	Paschel, Regis & Marcia Lesikiewicz	Wells, Douglas & Elizabeth
	Galioto, Thomas & Carol	Preston, Gina & Reynolds, Mark	Wisniewski, Ted & Elizabeth
	Garrity, Kevin & Louise	Richey, Charlie & Sue	
Becker Dr.	Fedorchak, Robert & Laura	Jesky, Charles	Pusateri, Frank & Elizabeth
60%	Golden, Daniel & Maria	Lipinski, Robert	Rodgers, Paul
	Hieber, Carol	Potter, Josh & Kathleen	Safko, Robert & Jessica
	Alling, Wayne & Sherry	Joos, Barbara	Smith, Ian & Kathryn
	Braun, David & Camilla	King, Nathaniel & Amber	Stuchell, Patricia & John
Fox Dr	Chavka, John & Katherine	Knott, Clifford & Gemma	Sumic, Paul & Ursula
54.8%	Connery, Shannon	McEwen, Kris & Marlene	Weaver, David & Lisa
	Deeb, Brandon	O'Neill, Jerry & Ann	Weston, Marnie & Stanton, Anthor
	Gonzalez-Mora, Jose & Danielle	Schetley, Jen & Dan	CONTRACTOR AND POLICE CONTRACTOR AND

Harbeth Dr.	Bisesi, Jason & Amy	Conaway, Eric & Kelly	Waters, Danielle
54.5%	Bradburn, Michael	Petrunia, Mark & Lisa	West, Kory & Colby
	Barbarino, Vincent & Michela	Mahlmann, Jeanne	Schindler, Dale & Rita
	D'Alessandro, Dustin & Nichole	Marshall, Doug & Tracy	Seiler, Ed & Beth
Baker Dr.	Dillard, Ted and Ann	Murphy III, Edward & Gloria	Sencak, John & Melissa
37%	Grandstaff, Denise & James	Naughton, Eric & Mary	Shelley, Joshua & Brandy
	Ignelzi, Michael & Debra	Pichora, Kristin & Justin	Smith, Jeffrey & Susan
	Kirsch, Bruce	Revak, Nicholas & Lynn	Smith, Lorraine
	Lipinski, Jordan & Megan	Schessler, James	
Park PI.	Davis, James & Joann	Mitton, Sherry	Stone, Kevin & Kanzler, Juditl
28%	Dvorsky, Brad & Rachel	O'Brien, Jeffrey & Burke, Judith	Thomas, Bob & Sue
	Evankovich, Phillip & Jessica	Phelps, Patrick & Bobbie	Wiles, Stephen
Hunter Dr.	Brown, Dennis & Linda	Ice, Virginia	Urban, Laura & George
25%	Donahue, Brion & Joan	McAndrew, Molly & John Conely	,
	Hooten, Elizabeth & Wyse, Maria Ramasamy, Krishnveni & Suresh Kumar		
Lansdale Ct.			
0%			

Thank you to our supporters who live outside of McKnight Village

Ambrose, Marie	Bergfelt, Taylor	Mascara, Lori & Jerry	Swanson, Meghan	
Bechold, Dawn	Jezak, Joseph	McKinley, Matthew	Tedesco, Lisa	

If you don't see your name and believe you have paid,

please contact Ted & Ann Dillard at sadillard22@gmail.com.

Dear Neighbors...

Now that it seems like spring is here to stay, please remember that on weekends and evenings during the week, children will be out playing on our streets. Please take your time driving through our neighborhood as most of the traffic we have is from us, the residents. With the increase in hybrid and full electric vehicles the warning sounds of a car approaching are not as easy for children to hear, so be patient as they may not know you are behind them or coming down the road. Also remind your children that they might not always hear a car anymore and need to make sure they are looking when riding bikes, playing or crossing the streets.

One of the many things that makes a neighborhood a great place to live is looking out for one another.

Please do your part to help keep our Village a great place to call home.